
COMMUNITY BRIEFING NOTICE
You are invited to a community brie�ng regarding the renovations to:

 BOSTON COMMON 

As part of the Boston Parks and Recreation Departments continuing e�orts to provide qual-
ity public open space and enjoyment by city residents and visitors, the Boston Parks and 
Recreation Department and the Mayor’s O�ce of Neighborhood Services invites you to a 
community brie�ng regarding the landscape renovations to Boston Common Improve-

ments along the Tremont Street edge including Visitor Information Center Plaza.

This is a follow-up to the Parkman Plaza preliminary design study completed in 2014.
 

For further information, please call Michele Folts at (617) 961- 3025 or email at 
Michele.Folts@boston.gov.

Thursday, February 25, 2016  6:00p.m. - 8:00p.m.  
Emerson College

The Little Building, 80 Boylston Street, Boston 

Martin J. Walsh
Mayor

Chris Cook
Commissioner


